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Year 4 Homework Letter
                         Friday 24th February 2017
Welcome back to school after the half term break.  We hope our Year 4 children have been learning their spellings for the PTFA Spelling Bee next week.  You will see there is another chance to learn them for this week’s homework.  This term, Miss Morris and I are delighted to welcome Miss Castles to the Year 4 team.  She is continuing her teacher training course with a placement at Nutfield Church School up until Easter.


Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD

     Enjoy your weekend, 
     Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Castles 
Our Learning This Week


In English this week, we have been working on a new whole school story called ‘Journey’. As a class we have been thinking about using abstract nouns to describe a feeling or a state and how we can use them to create noun phrases. We then used these abstract nouns to create exciting diary entries as the little girl in the story, who is entering a fascinating new world for the first time. This helped the children to use exciting vocabulary to express the girls’ emotions.


In Maths, we have concentrated on division, with all children practising using the partitioning method to successfully divide 2 and 3 digit numbers. Some children are now moving on to use the formal written method of division. Throughout the topic of division they have applied their times table knowledge. This knowledge will be particularly helpful when using the formal written method of division.


This week in R.E., we began looking at our new value of hope. As Easter is fast approaching, we have begun to discuss the resurrection of Jesus Christ and the light of hope this brings to Christians.  Within class we looked at The Last Supper, discussing the theme of relationships and how we can strive to maintain good relationships through our positive actions. 


For World Book Day next week, we would like the children to bring in their favourite adventure or fantasy story book.  During the day they will be sharing their books with children from different classes.  School uniform should be worn as usual.











Homework


Spelling homework this week will be a further chance to revise the spellings given out at the beginning of the half term holiday for the Spelling Bee.  Please also write six sentences including some of these words, using dialogue (direct speech between two or more people) and the correct punctuation for speech.


There are two homework activities on the Mathletics website this week, which focus on multiples and factors.  A multiple is a number that may be divided by another (a certain number of times) without a remainder, eg. multiples of 5 are 10, 15, 20, etc.  Factors are number we multiply together to get another number, so 5 and 4 are both factors of 20. 


Please continue to read with your child and note it in their Reading Record.





Dates for your Diary


St David’s Day – Wednesday 1st March


World Book Day & Spelling Bee– Thursday 2nd March


Class Collective Worship –Wed 8th March, 9am 








Year 4 have been using Chinese style shadow puppets to tell their own stories.








